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DOLE ANNOUNCES TRANSFER OF 
OLD FEDERAL COURT HOUSE TO WYANDOTTE COUNTY 

WASHINGTON - Senator Bob Dole today issued the following 
statement today, upon notification by the General Services 
Administration that the old federal court house in Kansas City, 
Kansas, has been approved for transfer to Wyandotte County. 

"Wyandotte County and Kansas City have outlined solid plans 
to use the court rooms and facilities in the old court house in 
support of law enforcement," Dole said. "Local leaders have 
worked hard to make their way through the bureaucratic maze and 
qualify for the transfer. I think we're all eager to put these 
plans into action." 

"I was pleased to work with a dedicated team of individuals 
who are committed to meeting the needs of local citizens," Dole 
added. "In my view, this transfer will be another important step 
in establishing downtown Kansas City, Kansas, as a government 
center." 
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